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UNM: Dennis Eshima
UPITT: Dennis Swanson
PU: Anne Smith
APHA: Clyde Cole

Cathy Seifert
ASHP: Henry Chilton

Dear Workshop Participant:

Thank you for participating in the workshop on establishing an
" authorized nuclear pharmacist" held on August 7, 1991 in Chicago. A copy of
the transcript of the workshop is enclosed for your use and information.
I believe that your suggested modifications to the "strawman" are excellent
improvements and will be very useful during the development of a proposed
rule.

You can expect to see a revised "strawman" in late October. I look
forward to the next workshop after the proposed rule has been published for
public comment.

Sincerely,

hn Telford Chief
Rulemaking Section
Regulation Development Branch
Division of Regulatory Applications
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Rese::rch

Enclosure:
Transcript

cc:
Mr. Sam Kalman, BPS
Mr. Henry Kramer, USCEA
Mr. Brian Hyps, APHA
Ms. Beverly Black, ASHP
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